Learning for a Lifetime

550 Poirier Street, Coquitlam, BC Canada V3J 6A7 • Phone: 604-939-9201 • Fax: 604-939-7828

April 13, 2017

Dear Parents,

The B.C. Ministry of Education has introduced an innovative new mobile-friendly website that provides easily accessible and interactive information about school district outcomes to help parents and students better understand this important data.

The website summarizes data collected each year by the Ministry for all school districts across the province including School District No. 43 (Coquitlam) and provides information that will also help school districts enhance education for students.

Presently, access to measures of student success such as completion rates, grade to grade transitions, foundation skills assessment results and other outcomes is available to compare district data with the latest trends and provincial averages. The reports also include information on community and student demographics, post-secondary and career preparation, as well as student satisfaction.

By this fall, information about individual schools is expected to be made available for parents to see how their child's school is doing across the district. Other potential future uses of the site will be to make a student's report card and outstanding assignments accessible on a parent's mobile device, as well as a student's attendance history, and school schedule.

I encourage you to visit the website and view the informative data that is presented there: www.bced.gov.bc.ca/reporting/systemperformance.

Sincerely,

Patricia Gartland

Superintendent of Schools

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 43 (COQUITLAM)